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Personal Views 
 
Anita Anderson 
 
Dear Mr Singleton, 
 
Just a few additional points from my own personal observations:  
Flow of water back to the local water courses from the development –following  
very heavy rainfall, the River Penk often floods , in several places in low level land 
areas which consequently affects local land, roads and properties. Please see the 
current warnings in place below.  
 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
In respect of tourism and leisure in our local area:  
 
 



 
 
 
 

 

 
 
With continual HGV’s on our roads, how safe will these cyclists be? This is an 
annual event that takes place in our local area. Please note the Staffordshire 
countryside.  
 
 
 
 
 
 



Unaccompanied Site Inspection A5 west of Gailey 
 
In respect of your unaccompanied site inspection along the A5 west of Gailey, 
firstly thank you for undertaking that particular journey and secondly, you may 
have noted the damaged drains that have been marked out for repair along this 
stretch.  The surface dressing is very poor along here and the drains are often 
damaged from the heavy traffic on the road currently.   
 
Trying to turn onto the A5 from the narrow lanes is extremely dangerous especially 
as the council do not cut back the grass verges enough to give clear vision. It is 
complete guesswork hence the couple of very nasty collisions that have occurred 
here recently (Horsebrook Lane junction).  
 
 
Chaos on M6 14th June 2019 (2 accidents am and pm between J12 & 13) Lorries 
involved.  Massive delays also through Stafford. 
 

 
 
Ecology examples demonstrates local passion to protect our wildlife. 
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Just a few more things to take into account when considering the impact of this 
development on our local area.  

 
Thank you.  


